
NORTH ALLEGHENY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

North Allegheny Senior High School 

10375 Perry Hwy 

Wexford, PA 15090 

724-934-7200 

 

 

August, 2019 

 

Dear Beattie Student: 

 

The first day of school at A.W. Beattie Career Center is Thursday, August 22, 2019. 

 

The first day of school at North Allegheny Senior High School is Tuesday, August 27, 2019.   

 

As a student enrolled in Beattie, you are required to follow the school calendar for each respective 

school.  On days NASH is in session while Beattie is not, you are expected to arrive at NASH at the 

regular time for your first scheduled class and remain there until your normal dismissal time at 12:05 pm.  

Students without their own transportation should check-in with the attendance secretary to spend 

periods 8-11 in study hall.   

 

Days when Beattie is in session and NASH is not, you are expected to attend your Beattie classes.  

Transportation is provided from NASH to Beattie at 12:05 pm.  The return buses will take the students 

directly to their homes. 

 

*Students are responsible for their own transportation to NASH. 

 

AFTERNOON BEATTIE STUDENTS 

 

All North Allegheny students have been assigned to attend Beattie in the afternoon. 

 

The Beattie afternoon schedule is:    12:05 PM to 2:05 PM ** 

 

The bus leaving for Beattie with the students in the afternoon program will depart North Allegheny Senior 

High School at 12:05 pm.  The dismissal bus will transport the students from Beattie to their homes. 

 

Please follow these schedules each school day.  We hope you will make the training at Beattie a positive, 

educational experience. 

 

MORNING BEATTIE STUDENTS 

 

If a special circumstance exists, students can request to attend the morning session of Beattie.  These 

will be reviewed and may be granted on an individual basis by the NASH Administrative and Counseling 

staff.  If this is granted, students are required to be in attendance 2 hours in either session.  The morning 

session is from:  7:30 AM to 10:20 AM** 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

The Administrative Team 

North Allegheny Senior High School 


